12/19/22, 9:27 AM Mail - Krall, Kyle (DNREC) - Outlook

Admendments to 7DE administrative code 1140 Delaware low emission vehicle program

ALLEN ATKINS <apa12047@aol.com>
Fri 12/16/2022 3:14 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Mr. krall, 1+ do not agree with the State of Delaware following California lead on this. | know it is mandated by
Federal Government, but Delaware can make its own rule and not use California rules. Here are my concerns, a.
what are we going to do with all of the old batteries when they go bad. There is not enough electric charging
stations and the power grid can not handle it. When you travel and run low on charge then you have to wait 4 or
five hours to recharge. No on ;wants to wait for this to be done. The new pickups can not go a long enough range
to be practical. People do not want this shoved down their throats. You are rushing to fast on this. What about all
of the other countries that pollute their air and our country is being penalized for it. If you want to implement it do it
in Castle County, this county seems to control everything that happens in this State.

There are new types of fuel coming out that will be much better options than electric cars.
| am against this regulation.

Allen Atkins

217 Highland Ave.

Clayton, De. 19938

P.O. Box 336
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